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August 5, 2009

Dear Public Administrator:

The National Association of Counties (NACo) is pleased to introduce our newest Premier
Corporate Member, CGl Communications, Inc. CGI provides a myriad of multimedia
promotional programs designed to showcase, educate and inform the public about your
community and all it has to offer your residents, businesses and visitors.

CGI Communications can provide these services at no cost to your county. The Multimedia
videos produced can highlight things such as:

+« Economic development opportunities designed to attract businesses to your
county

Real estate and relocation services

Area recreational activities available to your citizens and visitors

History and culture of your area

Healthcare options
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CGI can work with any departments or agencies within your county to custom-design the
marketing and educational needs of your county.

We are pleased to introduce you to CGl Communications and encourage you to learn more
about their program. A representative from CGI will be contacting you shortly to discuss
how they can assist you in expanding your marketing and communication efforts. Please
contact Marketing Manager Nicole Rongo, at nicoler@cgicommunications.com or (800) 398-
3029 %203 for more information.

sincerely,
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Executive Director
Mational Association of Counties

25 Massachuselts Avenue, NW | Washington, DC 20001 | 202,393.6226 | fax 202,393,2630 | www.naco.org
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